
Dear 2nd grade families,

Happy Term 3! We cannot believe how quickly the year is going! As we get into the Spring

months, I know many scholars are already looking ahead to 3rd grade. It is so important to remember

that the remainder of your 2nd grade year is so important! Although you have many months before you

are officially 3rd graders, we wanted to give you an idea of some of the most important skills you will

need to be successful next year! We are looking forward to meeting you in September!

Keep working hard,

The 3rd grade team

ELA:

❏ Writing 3 paragraphs

❏ Parts of speech (grammar)

❏ Identifying the main idea and supporting details

❏ Continue practicing spelling words

❏ Read and explore different genres

❏ Reading fluency

Math:

❏ Basic math facts- adding, subtracting, and multiplying mentally

❏ Multiplication fluency

❏ Place value- rounding

❏ Regrouping in subtraction

❏ Telling time

❏ Reading fractions

Overall:

❏ Organizations/responsibility for materials, classwork, and homework

❏ Note taking/writing homework

❏ Using Pearson Online

❏ Handwriting

❏ Reading directions independently

❏ Organization and time management

❏ Habits of discussion (answering in complete sentences)



❏ Computer practice and typing skills

Interdisciplinary Texts:

Science- Solar System, Weather Patterns, Plants, classification of animals, natural disasters

Social Studies- American Symbols, map reading, explorers, biographies, Titanics


